- February 21, 2008

WUTC

PO Box 47250

Olympia WA 98504-7250

Att: Carol Washburn, Executive Secretary

Dear Ms Washburn

RE: Docket # UT-073014 Telecommunications Extension

Homeowners on North Triton Heights Road, Lilliwaup, WA have beeh denied phone
service by Qwest after numerous attempts.

These homeowners desperately need telephone service for health emergencies and home
business needs. Cell phones are not reliable in this area off Highway 101. Please make
these requests known to your rule-making committee at your Monday meeting

Our home is being built at 660 North Triton Heights Road, Lilliwaup and telephone
service is essential to our safety and economic well-being. '

Sincerely,

Folke and Marjorie Olson
Olson Familv Tmst
PR

Brinnon, WA 98320
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